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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm         

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 95.7%     Class 2 — 96.7%    

Class 3 — 95.2%         Class 4 – 89.2%                    Whole School — 93.9% 

Friday 24h June 2022 

Headteacher Awards: 

Class 1: Layla for being brave, Jonah for being sensible on the 
boat and Pippa for being kind. Jude for working hard on his 
writing. 

Class 2: Margot for her enthusiasm for writing.  

Class 3: Year 4 for working so hard on learning their times tables 
and completing the Multiplication Tables Check. Harry B for 
settling into our school routines so quickly and becoming a valuable 
member of our class.  

Class 4: Skye for amazing independent writing and Simeon for 
showing a good work ethic. 

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is Joshua L 

Politeness Cup for this week is Braxton  

School News:  

Canal Trip – Class 1 went on a very exciting trip on Monday and really enjoyed the journey on the 
big coach and the amazing canal barge. Miss Langan was very proud of all her pupils and their 
behaviour was wonderful. Thank you to everyone who contributed towards this trip and to the 
helpers for their support. 

Inset Day – Please note that next Friday school is closed to pupils as it is a staff inset day.  

Lower Drayton Farm – Miss Barrow has organised a trip for Class 2 to Lower Drayton Farm near 
Penkridge on Monday 18th July. Please log into ParentPay and give consent for your child to go on 
this trip and pay the voluntary contribution.  

Sweet Peas – The pupils have been growing sweet peas in gardening club and they are starting to 
flower. They will be bringing bunches of flowers home when they are ready.  

Hot Weather – Please make sure that pupils are sent to school with water bottles, sun hats and 
sun cream applied especially during very hot weather. 

Holiday Dates – School closes for the end of this academic year on Wednesday 20th July at 
3.20pm. 

The new school term starts for pupils on Wednesday 7th September at 8.45am (Monday 5th & 
Tuesday 6th are staff inset days). 

Half term is the week beginning Monday 24th October and there is a staff inset day on Monday 
31st October.  

School closes for the Christmas break on Friday 16th December at 3.20pm.                 S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 27th June 

Class 3 School Trip  

20 Is Plenty 3.30pm     
St. Editha’s Church 

 

Tuesday 28th June 

 

 

Wednesday 29th June 

Gardening Club 3.30-
4.30pm 

LAC Resources Meeting 
6.30 

 

Thursday 30th June 

Art Club 3.30-4.30pm 

 

Friday 1st July 

Inset Day 

School closed to pupils 

 



Class 1 News 
The boat trip was amazing! The children were mesmerised by the 
adventure. All loved the boats and the crew were super kind. We 
went through two locks and under 3 bridges. We spotted wildlife 
and other boats. It really ignited their enthusiasm for our journeys. 
Thank you to Mrs Massie, Sharon, Mrs Pope & Miss Cooper for join-
ing us on the adventure.  

We have been busy writing about our adventure in our Golden books. 
The children worked so hard on what they wanted to say and the 
sounds that they need. Reception remembered full stops and capital 
letters. 

Class 2 news 
 

Wow, what an amazing week in Class 2! The 
children have been working so hard writing 
stories in a different point of view for Mrs 

Mole, I’m Home! They created some 
brilliant imaginative stories that were a 

pleasure to read. 

Linking to our Science trip, Animals, we 
have booked a Class 2 trip to Lower 

Drayton Farm Penkridge on Monday 18th 
July. Please can parents give their consent for their child to attend the trip 
via ParentPay by Friday 8th July. Please could parents let Miss Barrow know 

who will be taking and dropping of their child via Class Dojo.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via 
Dojo or email. 

Any queries or questions don’t hesitate to contact me via dojo or email. 

We have been practising division in Reception Maths. The chil-
dren have been amazing at understanding the concept. They are 
showing me that they are ready for Year 1.  

Nursery are equally wowing us with their approach to their 
learning, equally showing us that they are ready for Reception.  

 

I am one lucky teacher! 



Class 3 News 

I am very proud of my Year 4’s this week as they 
successfully completed the Multiplication Tables 

Check this week. They were very apprehensive but 
because they had spent so much of their free time  

practising at home and at school they did really well.  

We are going on our school trip to Harper Adams on 
Monday to celebrate the Festival of Countryside 
Living. Please could you ensure that the children 

wear school uniform and if it is sunny that they have 
sunscreen on and come with sunhats. Equally, if is 

raining please could they wear raincoats and sensible 
footwear. Also they will need to come with drinks, 

snacks and a packed lunch.  We will be leaving school 
at 9am sharp so please do not be late or we will miss 

the introduction. 

Class 4 News 

I have loved all that Class 4 have achieved this week, they 
have really made themselves proud. 

Continuing with our Ancient Greek topic, in English we 
have started work on Greek myths. Understanding what 
makes a myth a myth and writing effective sentences. 

In maths, we have been working on coordinates, 
translation and reflection. The children have shown 
great determination and perseverance and should be 

proud of themselves. 

We have also continued with our expressionist art and 
taken pictures of ourselves displaying different emotions 

ready for our self-portraits. 

  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me via Dojo or email. 

 


